
Appendix C 

Subject:RE: Medway Council’s Cumulative Impact Assessment  

Consultation 

 

From: Fiona   

Sent: 25 February 2021 19:14  

To: Licensing  

Subject: Medway Council’s Cumulative Impact Assessment Consultation 

 

I write in support of the Cumulative Impact Policy remaining as it is. 

In the area where I live, there are plenty of off-licences, and remains a high level of alcohol- 

related problems. I believe a sustained policy of no more licensed premises is needed to start  

having an impact.  

 

Fiona 
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